
Belgian unions in non-profit demonstrate for 
better pay and conditions

The Belgian unions organising workers in care homes, hospitals, and other social 
services organise a national demonstration for better pay, working time, pensions 
and more jobs to do the work, 27 January in Brussels. A large turn-out is expected. 
EPSU has sent a message of solidarity.
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